From: Mike Applegarth

To: Mike Applegarth
Subject: FW: Dumpsters
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 3:05:56 PM

From: Cathy Trane <>

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2020 11:54 AM

To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Re: Dumpsters

Feel free to share my email. It really concerns me that the Mayor has already made the
decision without input from the citizens, the people who trusted him to work on their behalf,
not his own!

From: Cathy Trane <>

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2020 10:03 AM

To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Dumpsters

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

| have a concern about the dumpsters replacing the curbside pickup. | moved from Aspen Drive by
Brookwood Elementary to Durban Road a year ago. While living on Aspen we had dumpsters twice a
year. There are problems with the dumpsters. Often the dumpster was filled before | could get home
from work! You also had people drive from other areas in pickups and unload their trash in the
dumpsters. If you want to dispose of something large and heavy, you have to find people to help you
lift it in.

Being an older resident of Sandy, (59) curbside is much more convenient and accessible to ALL
residents. You have plenty of time to get yard and house trash gathered. You can get rid of heavy
items without worrying about lifting them into tall dumpsters. Having trash on the streets for a few
weeks is worth the eyesore, if it means EVERYONE can get rid of their waste, not just the “early
birds” who get to the dumpsters first, or people who can lift heavy items.

| appreciate you taking time to listen to my concerns.

Cathy Christison
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